
 

OLDFIELD SCHOOL 

Proposal to move from Single Sex to Co-ed  

Notice is given in accordance with section 19(3) of the Education and Inspections Act 
2006 that Oldfield School Governing Body intends to make a prescribed alteration to 
Oldfield School Foundation Trust School Kelston Road Bath Bath & North East Somerset 
BA1 9AB from 01 September 2012.  

The prescibed alteration is to change from being a girls 11-18 school (boys are already 
admitted to the sixth form) to become a co-ed 11-18 school. 

Admit Year 7 boys as well as girls in September 2012, so that in 2012 we will only have 1 
co-ed year group, September 2013 two year groups will be co-ed and so on. 

No new site but new buildings required, these are being funded by the Local Authority 
(agreed). 

The Governing Body will implement the proposal with the funding provided by the Local 
Authority. 

This Notice is an extract from the complete proposal. Copies of the complete proposal can 
be obtained from: Mrs J Miller, Clerk to the Governing Body, Oldfield School, Kelston 
Road, Bath, Bath & North East Somerset, BA1 9AB or from the following website 
www.oldfield.bathnes.sch.uk  

Within six weeks from the date of publication of this proposal, any person may object to or 
make comments on the proposal by sending them to Bath & North East Somerset Council 
The Guildhall High Street Bath BA1 5AW  

Signed:  Mrs J Cope, Chair of Governors  

Publication Date: 21 October 2010 

Explanatory Notes 

Support and funding to go co-ed already agreed between Oldfield School Governing Body 
and Local Authority. 

 


